
 

MEMO 

 
To:  NCRA Board of Directors 

 

From:  Executive Director Stogner 

 

Date:  March 14, 2018 

 

Subject:  Agenda Item E.1 – Discussion and Possible Action Regarding Letter of 

Support for City of Willits’ Rail with Trail Project Grant Application 

 

 

Approval of the attached letter would add NCRA to the list of supporters of the grant request by 

the City of Willits for a trail alongside NCRA right-of-way. 

 

NCRA has supported the City’s past efforts to secure funding for a trail, similar to the trail in 

downtown Ukiah, which conforms to NCRA’s Rail with Trail Guidelines. 

 

Staff Recommendation: 

 

Endorse sending a letter of support for Willits’ request for funding under the state Urban 

Greening Program for a multi-use trail in Willits. 


